
17-021 QA PRODUCT RECALL – SELECT FRITO-LAY ITEMS DUE TO 
POTENTIAL SALMONELLA IN JALAPENO SEASONING 
Date:  24 APR 2017                                                                                            Recall: # 17-021 

Scope: WORLDWIDE RETAIL STORES 

In consultation with the US Food & Drug Administration (FDA), Frito-Lay is recalling select items with jalapeno 
seasoning due to the potential presence of Salmonella.  

Hazard: Salmonella is an organism which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in young children, frail or 
elderly people, and others with weakened immune systems. Healthy persons infected with Salmonella often 
experience fever, diarrhea (which may be bloody), nausea, vomiting and abdominal pain. In rare circumstances, 
infection with Salmonella can result in the organism getting into the bloodstream and producing more severe illnesses 
such as arterial infections (i.e., infected aneurysms), endocarditis and arthritis. 

Incidents/Injuries:  No illness related to this matter has been confirmed to date. 

Description: The items below are involved in this recall. 

  



**The Exchange only sold Jalapeno Flavored Lay’s Kettle Cooked potato chips** 

Remedy: Consumers with questions may contact Frito-Lay Consumer Relations at 866-272-9393  

Sold at: Nationwide retail stores.                              Manufacturer(s):  Frito-Lay 
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